
DEAR CEPA COLLEAGUES 

 

On behalf of the University of Warsaw I would like cordially invite you to the presentation: 

LET’S TALK ABOUT BIODIVERSITY - CELEBRATION OF THE UNITED NATIONS DECADE ON 

BIODIVERSITY AT THE UNIVERSITY OF WARSAW CENTRE FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES AND 

SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 

On 

Monday, 12 December at 15:00 

CEPA Fair 

 I hope that it can be good occasion for discussion on the role and responsibility of Higher Education 

in mainstreaming biodiversity into education of future social and professional leaders. 

  

Dr Anna Kalinowska 
The Warsaw University Centre for Environmental Studies and Sustainable Development  


